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Fisher Phillips Welcomes Robert Rodriguez in Sacramento

News

4.09.19


SACRAMENTO (April 9, 2019) – Fisher Phillips, a national labor and employment law firm

representing employers, announces the addition of Robert C. Rodriguez as an associate in its

Sacramento office.

Robert represents clients in a variety of labor and employment matters, including wage and hour

class actions and harassment, discrimination, retaliation and wrongful termination claims. He is a

member of the Sacramento County Bar Association. Robert joins the firm from Ogletree Deakins in

Sacramento, and he has previously advised on in-house employment matters for the California

Governor’s Office of Emergency Services.

Robert earned his J.D., cum laude, from the University of San Diego (2015), where he externed for

the Hon. Eddie C. Sturgeon of the San Diego County Superior Court. He received his B.S., with

honors, from the University of San Francisco (2012).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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